
With relation to the above referenced DA, we have no objection to this application. 
We are direct neighbours, situated at 70 undercliff rd Freshwater and have resided here for 
over 12 years. The operation of Pilu Restaurant is run very professionally and with the utmost 
consideration for their immediate neighbours, in fact their presence enhances the atmosphere 
of Freshwater.
It would be a travesty if this significant establishment was put into a position to close its doors.
Please feel free to contact us if you would like us to expand further
Regards
Murray and Julie Sheer
70 Undercliff rd
Freshwater
Ph 

From: murray sheer
Sent: 26/07/2023 3:40:16 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc: philip.lane@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2022/2281 Pilu Restaurant




